
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

If you did not get an email with your child’s homeroom teacher.  There is no need to email to ask 
for their teacher’s name.  We will have a list to help those students, do not worry.   

Signed up for our remind text alerts, see confirmation letter.  Revisit the email sent earlier with areas 
where we need your help, both are on our website.  Should busses arrive at drop off locations 15 
minutes late or more I will send an alert.  Thank you in advance for your patience on the first day. 

Do not forget any medications listed on your application such as an epi pen or inhaler. 

Please recheck the bus schedule as times and locations may have changed.  Make sure your child 
knows what school their bus stop is located at so at dismissal they know what bus to ride.  The school 
name is more important than a stop number or letter.  Remind your child to look at the driver and 
other students so they are returning on the correct bus. 

Masks will be worn during all bus transportation, with 49 maximum riders.  Most classrooms are 
spaced correctly so students can remove their masks.  Some classroom situations will require a mask, 
for example when doing work in pairs.  If your child is wearing a paper mask if you are able please 
send extras because they can rip at the ear loops. Masks will not be worn outdoors.  Remember our 
goal is to have student learning outside in our local environment.  We will work to move to our in the 
field locations as quickly as possible for your child’s comfort and learning experiences. 

Send your child already in their bathing suit under their clothes. With covered heel and toe footwear. 

Homeroom changes cannot take place.  Thank you for encouraging your child to make new friends. 

We are excited all the pieces have come together to allow our program to proceed.  It will not be a 
success without your help in following all our guidelines.  Thank you in advance for being part of our 
team.  Please email me if you have questions that cannot be answered from our website.  Please 
allow up to 2 business days.   

Kristina Bransford 
Program Coordinator 
https://www-grms.stjohns.k12.fl.us/marinescience/ 
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